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I fully support, same day, in person, paper voting with ID and NO MACHINES. This 

just make sense, since it allows for citizens to request a mail in ballot as needed. No 

one would lose their right to vote or feel as if they have been disenfranchised by in 

person voting.  

 

For far to long the majority of voters in this state have felt like we are not heard and 

our votes do not count. There is wide mistrust in our current elections, and Oregon 

has widely become known as the poster child for mail-in voter fraud. This will go a 

long way to restoring trust and making people I feel like their vote is truly being 

counted.  

 

Please hear the voices of Oregon citizens and bring back in person with ID, paper 

ballot voting!  


